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PRESS RELEASE 

KNOW BEFORE YOU GO: Interstate Construction Updates 
COUNCIL BLUFFS, Iowa — September 5th, 2019 – Tomorrow morning, construction crews will open the I-80 
westbound Express ramp to I-29 northbound. This will allow travelers on I-80 westbound not stopping in Council 
Bluffs to use I-80 westbound Express lanes if they are traveling to I-29 northbound.  

Temporary South Expressway Changes Effective Friday, September 6, at 6 a.m. - Businesses and travelers 
near South Expressway need to be aware that access to eastbound I-80 and I-29 southbound from South 
Expressway will be closed until late fall 2019. Drivers can access I-80 eastbound and I-29 southbound via 24th St., 
Madison Ave. or U.S. 275/Iowa 92. Know before you go – check www.511ia.org for real time traffic alerts! 

 

For more information please contact Wendy Thompson, Public Information Officer, 712-216-3339 or email 
Wendy.Thompson@CouncilBluffsInterstate.com. Sign up for real time traffic alerts at www.511ia.org. Program 
information is available at www.CouncilBluffsInterstate.IowaDOT.gov. 
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